
                         

 

9 May 2018 

Dear Children, 

You are invited to the Year 3 and 4 disco on Friday 18th May, from 6-8.00pm in the 

lower hall. 

Tickets cost £3.  There will be snacks, drinks and other goodies available to buy, 

plus 3 Lucky Tickets will win a prize on the night! Tickets need to be bought in 

advance and will be issued on a first come first served basis, so make sure you get 

your ticket in time to avoid disappointment. 

To purchase your ticket please ask your parents to complete the slip below and 

return it along with the money (cash only please) to school no later than Thursday 

17th May. 

So grab your best gear and come along to have a great time! You will be supporting 

the Laurance Haines School PTA raise money for your school.  

If any parents/carers can help on the night, please indicate this on the slip below. 

(Sadly if we cannot secure enough parental supervision this event may not be able 

go ahead). 

Many thanks 

The Laurance Haines PTA. 

Year 3 and 4 Disco 

Child’s name and class :  ______________________________________ 

I enclose payment of £3 per ticket. 

I will / will not be able to help at the Year 3 and 4 disco on 18th May 6 – 8pm. 

Parent Name:_________________________________  Contact No:_____________________ 

 


